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On 17 October 2014, a Webinar for Female students was organised. The topic of 

Webinar was ‘How technology has changed in the last 20 years’. The webinar was 

hosted in different labs with girl students participating from the department. The 

webinar was conducted by three MSA’s from Dronacharya college of Engineering, 

namely, Karan Bhalla, Deepak Chandel and Dhruv Pahuja with the support of 

Microsoft Faculty Coordinator Ms Sarita. 
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